
  

 

 

  
  
  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Action for children have started a campaign this month to bring awareness to vulnerable 
children that don’t have a comfortable bed every night. Go to their page to learn more and to 

sign up if it’s something that you might want to help with! 
 

 
 

https://www.actionforchildren.org.uk/ 
 

https://www.actionforchildren.org.uk/


 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Tuesday 6th July @ 4:30PM 
 

We’re back with virtual bingo this month! 
To join just email your support worker and we will send you a bingo card! 
There is also another outdoor activity coming up – keep your eyes peeled… 
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From the  
Young Carers Team  

  
 

  
 

T: 0115 824 8824  
E: nottinghamshirehub@tuvida.org  

  
19 Pelham Road | Sherwood | Nottingham | NG5 1AP  

  
www.tuvida.org  

  
TuVida is formerly known as Carers Trust East Midlands. We are a Carers Trust Network Partner.  
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